The Presidents Corner

October, 2018

Hello everyone,

As we return to Happy Trails to enjoy more great adventures with our Happy Trails 4 Wheel Drive club, I would like to reflect back on discussions with our trail leaders and members about group size, length of trails, and different start times. At our Moab Rally, we experimented with these concepts, which worked out well for most of the attendees. As the season progresses, our club leaders along with trail leaders will continue to attempt a better and safer experience for all who attend trail rides and relieve an unnecessary burden to trail leaders and gunners for larger groups.

Mark your calendars for the upcoming trail ride to Turkey Creek, led by Bob Cathey on Thursday, November 8th at 8:00 AM. Also, join us for our regular monthly happy hour and potluck followed by a business meeting on Friday, November 9th at NC-1 at 5:00 PM.

Wishing everyone safe travels, good health, and a great season ahead.

Don Phelps-Club President